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Dear Parliament,

| strongly oppose MP Rob Pyne's second attempt to weaken Queensland's
abortion laws with the Health (Abortion Law Reform) Amendment Bill 2016.

Please consider the rights of the unborn child. Late term abortion for

viable babies is morally wrong and adding exclusion zones effectively limit
free speech for doctors, nurses, hospital staff and the public which is
against the rights of Australian citizens to free speech.

The thought of "self administered" abortions is abhorrent and will impinge
on the health of the mothers involved.

Please oppose this bill. Abortion is already readily available this bill is
NOT needed.

kind regards,
Priscilla Lawrence





